NewsletterFriday 8th March



Weekly News



It has been another busy week in school with all the children enjoying and engaging in fantastic learning opportunities.

Thank you to all of you for your attendance at Parents' Evening meetings this week. Your continued support is appreciated.

We hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend with your families.

Take care

Celebrating Reading!

The children have all enjoyed a wonderful day celebrating and promoting reading through a range of exciting and interesting activities.

The children (and staff) all look fantastic in their costumes and have made a fantastic effort.

Thank you for your support.

Please continue to encourage your children to read regularly at home.

Thank you.

Our Curriculum

At Hilldene we want our curriculum to be exciting, engaging, informative but most of all based on the skills that our pupils will need in all aspects of their lives, not just for the time that they are with us.

Full information of what your children are learning each term, within each subject can be found on the school website.

https://hilldene.havering.sch.uk/thecurriculum/



Dates for your Diary

W/c 11th March - Year 5 classes visit the Tate Modern Gallery
Tuesday 12th March – KS2 Competition Winners Cinema Trip
Wednesday 13th March—KS1 Competition Winners Cinema Trip
Wednesday 13th March—KS2 Parent Maths Workshop KS2 hall 9.

Friday 15th March—Science Day in school

Friday 15th March - Comic Relief—non uniform day—Information to follow Friday 15th March—Reading Dog (Lucy) in school



Attendance & Punctuality

Congratulations to class **6S** for the highest class attendance this week – **100%!**Overall attendance for this school year is **93.7%** which is an improvement on last week - Thank you!

We are working hard to improve our attendance to be in line with national expectations of 96%.

Your continued support to improve attendance and punctuality is appreciated.

Thank you.



Take very good care of yourselves

If there is anything that we can do to help you, please do not hesitate to make contact.

Our Home School Support Workers and Learning Mentors are available for advice and support.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office on the usual number

01708 342453 between 9am and 3pm, by ClassDojo or by email on office@hilldene.havering.sch.uk

Visit our school website www.Hilldene.havering.sch.uk